
Phillips, Paul S.
2/25/2011 12:10:35 PM
Dowdell, Jennifer (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKD5)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Any news on decision timing?

Jennifer,

As expected, ALJ Wong is up to his ears in work, as the safety phase has 
been given priority and urgency. As such, he estimates that the PD will 
mail March 15 (the latest), putting it on the April 14 agenda.
Apologies for the confusion yesterday when I erroneously thought there 
was a chance it would be out in time for the late March meeting (not 
mathematically possible, obviously).

Anyhow, not the news you wanted to hear, but not much we can do at this 
point. The impact of the time slippage will be conveyed to the 
Commissioner, and we'll be looking to address resource allocation 
issues.

Call if you have questions.

Best,

Paul

---- Original Message-----
From: Dowdell, Jennifer mailto:JKD5@pge.coml 
Sent: Friday, February 25, 2011 10:59 AM 
To: Phillips, Paul S.
Subject: Re: Any news on decision timing?

Paul, thanks again for looking into this!
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